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Dear Parents/carers, 

 

We will be taking the children on a class trip to Rushcliffe Country Park on 
Monday 23rd June 2025. This is as part of our habitats topic in science and 
will be a good opportunity for the children to explore and learn about some of 
the different habitats of local wildlife.  

 

We will be using the mini bus, as well as staff cars to transport the children to 
the park and this will cost a total of £2 per child , which will be payable 
through Arbor, We are hoping to also buy ice creams for the children to enjoy 
within this cost.  

Your child will need to come in school uniform  and bring a packed lunch  
with them, as well as suitable clothing for the weather (sunhats and suncream 
or coats and wellies if needed!) 

 

If you have any questions, please ask Miss Rayns, Mrs Rowe or Mrs Wales. 

 

Kind regards,  

 

The Year 2 Team. 
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